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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 70U

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are Proposing to the axisting medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are includeq in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
wouid vaiue yoyr opinion on those changes. |n summaty, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31* March
2010, we are Proposing to move the Current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hali Surgery

about 1.2 mijes away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery. :

The benefits that we hopa to offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your oplnion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Pleags
take time to consiger the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment,

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 77D

Yours sincerely

Drs, Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

§ Ps not Sureser

e ) .o
”,We/ - — uAPEQEU&WH (delete as appropriate) the proposed

move to Chelston Manor surgery.

Comments {please fesl free tc express any concerns):




Drs, Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DV

gery. The details are Included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31% March
2010, we are proposing to move the Current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Cheiston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the comer of Rousdown and Qlg Milt Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The bensfits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take time to consider the Proposed changes carefully before you make your comment,

We ook forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Roag,

Torquay TQ2 770

Yours sincergly

Drs. Morrel, Braakenburg, and Kuur

AfNe . - - SUppBTUdo not support (delete as appropriate) the proposed
move to Chelston Manor surgery.

Comments {please feel fres to BXpress any concerns):
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Dr I Morrell

Shiphay manor Surgery

Shiphay Lane

TORQUAY

Dear Dr Mortrel]

Ref: NEWSLETTER AnD CONSULTATION DOCUMENT.

I have asked a friend to type this for me as I do not have a computer or
typewriter,

1.

. I am concerne
Patients be able to see the doctor especially if they are unable to drive? At
the moment 1 have mobiTity prob]ems and am rece1v1ng‘treatment for macular

2. The parking at chelston Hall is insufficient for the patients atready
registered there so it wil] not be any better than Shiphay.

3. I would not be able to receive repeat prescriptions via e-mail, would it
mean that I would have to collect them?

4. Are all the current patients at Shiphay Manor being informed of this
flove as I am sure there are some who do not attend the surgery on a regular
basis?

would you please convey my best wishes to pr E11is on his retirement,

Yours sincerely

J fove Yeecn 7o Mo Susgery
" Tg)cm R yeouss
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur *
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7Du

iphay Manor Surgery.  The details are included in the enclosed Newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellls on 31* March
2010, we are propasing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 milas away on the corner of Rousdown and OId Mi Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment,

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

2%
E

e SUpegFYdo not support (dalete as appropriate) the proposed
move o uneison manor surgery,

Comments {please feel free to €Xpress any concerns);
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Drs. Morrel, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

Shiphay Manor Surgery.  The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In Summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31% March
2010, we are Proposing to move the current medical servige al Shiphay Manor to Cheiston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mil! Road which would mean the closure of

Shiphay Manor Surgery.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write diract to :

Mrs Tracey Kerslake
Torbay Care Trust
Bay House,
Nicholson Road,
Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

I"WNe

Support/do not support (delete as appropriate) the proposed

Comments (please feql free

W

move to Chelston Manor surgery.

to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrel), 'Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7Dy

We would welcome your opirion on changes that we are proposing to the existing madical service at
Shiphay Manar Surgery. The details ara included in the enclosed newsletter for your Information, but we
would value yoyr opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Eilis on 31 March
2010, we are Proposing to move the current medical servige at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery

about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and o4 Mill Road which would mean the closyre of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope 1o offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to Proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need Your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take time fo consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

Mrs Tracey Kerslake
Torbay Care Trust
Bay House,
Nicholson Road,
Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Marredl, Braakenburg, and Kour

———tar——

e ‘ L, ~=~P0IVdo not support (delete ag appropriate) the proposed
move to Chelston Mafior surger?.

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):




Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 70U

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery.  The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your Information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31* March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Cheiston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take lime to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

i
AfNe ¥ ghppertfto not support (delete as appropriate) the proposed

MOVE W wHEISILN Mgt surysry.

Comments (please feel free to eXpress any concerns);
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newslelter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. in summary, on the retiremant of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31% March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and OId Mill Road which would mean the closure of

Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are delailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we nead your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take tims to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct o :

Mrs Tracey Kersiake
Torbay Care Trust
Bay House,
Nicholson Road,
Torguay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

1o sipronsde-ot support {delete as appropriate) the proposed

move to Chelston Manor surgery.

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The detalls are included In the enclosed newslstter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31" March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of

Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are detalled in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you, Please
take time lo consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or altematively you may write direct to :

Mrs Tracey Kerslake
Torbay Care Trust
Bay House,
Nicholson Road,
Torquay TQ2 77D

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

i

iiWe .. support/do not support (delete as appropriate) the proposed

—

move to Chelston Maror surgery.

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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— _Skpporiidenot support {delste as appropriate) the proposed
move to Chelston Manor sirgery. {\J -

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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move © Chelston Manor surgery.

seppan/do not support (delete as appropriate) the proposed

Commggts (please feel fres to express any c::ncerns):
Hs Lode Stadnuce Gofadts o Vs T 2iuss e D) BLUS e Ac

u&ey Vssr ay foolircd odovs pr cﬁa)‘e(egpy R CHENS o] KE i il
il oy N7 Chersid. Nuo 11 ollints pec Wele CRECED R L iy,
B DE Any TS Ttz DSTAACE 10 Vorie 5 0ut oF e (ssStey  KeE 44

l/fé{l\li WOREIEY Ay CANADT DN DELS AN Nty gm«’?-m;/ Sdﬁ’é‘ég;/
Doesut 10y 14 Swliay. g Aes /ey Vepy HoRR)ED

e

Aoy




&

AWE | iAM | LAD

20 JAN 2010
% o &p& 2‘{’ ( . _

OQW c)ff B?@:(/é o) 14(/02 %

f&’%%W%#%uHé@

dZ/?Jé/;z c.w oHes AS Hr
cZZé %f‘fy,‘é

é’m I m{ %@ fzwe /74/4
’/Z%y/?cmce’ g S Zeedl z//i’)é?ﬁ!/cz /,(, 2
e Fige e /ﬁwgp&% czfﬁo
G //‘%4?//4 c’mc% 2 ./~
/QQ_M /W Q/@ M/ g %CPC/
54&’5/ Z Z /c’rﬁf/ SRl e /gom é%e’
74 /g/ VL3P e aly

Al




Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuuyr
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 70U

Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. in summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31* March
2010, we are Proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the comer of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of

take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your commeant,

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuyur

€ ‘ support/da
r T T ———em————
move to Chelston Manor surgery.

Comments (please feel free to éxpress any concerns)
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move (g Chaistomanor,surgew.

Comments {please feel free to BXpress any concerns);
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iWe = SupportdoTstsupport (delete as appropriate) the proposed
mave to wreswi manor surgery.

Comments (please feel fres to eXpress any concerns):
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e . suppomﬂﬂ:ﬂﬂi:aﬁpm(delete as appropriate) the proposed

move to Chelston Manaor surgery.

Comments (please fee] free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torguay

TQ2 70U

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing lo the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery.  The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would vaiue your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31 March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery,

The benefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletler, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
lake time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

ATWe, _lipport/de-notsuppot (detete-as-appropriate) the proposed

move to Chelswon Manuw suiycay.

Comments {please feel free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery.  The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would vaiue your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31" March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletler, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternalively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kersiake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

MWe _ _ @6 ot support (delete as appropriate) the proposed
move to Chelston Manor surgery?  —-

Comments (please fee| free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery.  The delaiis are Included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31 March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chalston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
Ihe Torbay Care Trust we naad your aplnion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment.

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morreli, Braakenburg, and Kuur

AWe: - S ) — Support/do nat suppert (delete as appropriate) the proposed L
move 1o Chelston Manor surgery. :

A

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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i/We* o supporﬁdo«aetr.auppon.(delete as appropriate) the propased
move to Chelston Manar surgery.

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morredl, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 70U

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31* March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical sarvice at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean fo you. Please
take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment,

We look forward to hearing from you at the Surgery or alternatively you may write direct o -
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 77D

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

e - SUpportde-neteuppor (delste as appropriate) the proposed

move to Cfilllston Manor SUTGETY. T

Comments {please feei free to express any concerns):
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e B — Support/de-not-suppest (dalete as appropriate) the proposed
move o Chelston Manor Suryeny. .

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns);
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuyr
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

iphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newsietter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Eilis on 31 March
2010, we are Proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the comer of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

take time to consider the propossd changes carefully before you make your comment,

We look forward to hearing from you at the surgery or altematively you may write direct to
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Cars Trust

Bay House,

Nichoison Road,

Torquay TQ2 77D

Yours sincersly

Drs, Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

inE ; Support/deemskmanmor (delete as appropriate) the proposed
move to Cheiston Manor surgery.

Comments (pleass feel free to express any concerns):
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e . stpport/do not Support (delete as appropriate) the proposed

mave to Chelston Manor surgery,

Commaents (please feel free to exprass any concerns);
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Drs. Morrsll, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torguay

TQ2 7ou

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are propesing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newsietter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31% March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of

We ook forward to hearing from you at the surgery or alternatively you may wiite direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morreli, Braakenburg, and Kuur

1We o Support/de-netsuppett-(delete as appropriate) the proposed
move to Chelston Manor surgery.

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morre, Braakenburg and Kuyr
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

s

gery.  The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In Summary, on the retirement of DOr Sandy Ellis on 31 March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery

about 1.2 miles away on the corner of Rousdown and Old Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

Mrs Tracey Kersiake
Torbay Care Trust
Bay Houss,
Nicholson Road,
Torquay TQ2 77D

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

/!I‘Ne__, support/de-net-suppert {delete as appiopriate) the proposed
move ta Chelston Manor surgery,

Comments (please feal free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrell, Braakenburg and Kuur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ27DU

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retirement of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31 March
2010, we are proposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the cormer of Rousdown and Old Milf Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The banefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newslelter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we need your opinion of those changes and what they might mean fo you. Please
take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment,

We ook forward to hearing from you at the surgery or altermatively you may write direct to :
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 770

Yours sincerely

Drs. Marrell, Braakenburg, and Kuur

Fat o L s
AN

invel |

S o (delete as appropriate) the proposed
move to Cheliston Manor surger ®

_ _ Bsupport/dtd

——

Comments (please feel free to express any concerns):
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Drs. Morrel, Braakenburg and Kyur
Shiphay Manor Surgery

37 Shiphay Lane

Torquay

TQ2 7DU

We would welcome your opinion on changes that we are proposing to the existing medical service at
Shiphay Manor Surgery. The details are included in the enclosed newsletter for your information, but we
would value your opinion on those changes. In summary, on the retiremant of Dr Sandy Ellis on 31* March
2010, we are praposing to move the current medical service at Shiphay Manor to Chelston Hall Surgery
about 1.2 miles away on the corer of Rousdown and QOld Mill Road which would mean the closure of
Shiphay Manor Surgery.

The benefits that we hope to offer are detailed in the newsletter, but in order to proceed, with support from
the Torbay Care Trust we naed your opinion of those changes and what they might mean to you. Please
take time to consider the proposed changes carefully before you make your comment,

We fook forward to hearing from you at the Surgery or alternatively you may write direct to -
Mrs Tracey Kerslake

Torbay Care Trust

Bay House,

Nicholson Road,

Torquay TQ2 7TD

Yours sincerely

Drs. Morrel, Braakenburg, and Kuur
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13™ JANUARY 2010. TRACEY KERSLAKE
TORBAY CARE TRUST,
BAY HOUSE,
RIVIERA PARK,
TORQUAY TQ2 7BD.
DEAR MADAM

I AM WRITING IN RESPONSE TO THE NEWSLETTER AND CONSULTATION
DOCUMENT REGARDING THE CLOSURE OF SHIPHAY MANOR SURGERY.
MY HUSBAND AND | HAVE ALWAYS RECEIVED EFFICENT AND VERY
GOOD SERVICE FROM THIS SURGERY, AND WE WERE EXTREMELY
DISAPPOINTED TO LEARN THAT THIS BRANCH IS NOW BEING CLOSED,
AND RELOCATED TO CHELSTON.

I UNDERSTAND THAT THE GOVERNMENT WOULD LIKE TO SEE LARGER
SURGERIES WITH ALL THE TECHNOLOGY THAT THIS ENTAILS.
HOWEVER, 1 FEEL THAT CLOSING THIS SURGERY 18 NOT THE RIGHT
ANSWER.

1 HAVE RECENTLY ATTENDED A SHIPHAY/WILLOWS PUBLIC MEETING
WHERE WE WERE INFORMED OF AN INCREASE IN HOMES IN THE
SHIPHAY AREA.AS A RESULT THERE WILL BE A LARGER DEMAND FOR
HEATH SERVICE FACILITIES , AND [ AM CONCERNED THAT THIS WILL
NOT BE MET SUFFICIENTLY. IN ADDITION TO THIS, DISADVANTAGED
MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNITY MAY NOT HAVE THEIR NEEDS MET.

I AM THEREFORE KEEN, FOR THIS DECISION TO BE CONSIDERED

CAREFULLY, IN REGARD TO THE FUTURE WELLBEING OF THE
RESIDENTS OF THE SHIPHAY AREA.

YOURS FAITHFULLY

C.C. TO DRS. I MORRELL AND MR.P.BRAAKENBURG, SHIPHAY MANOR
SURGERY.




